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Louie Azzolini
From: Louie Azzolini
Sent:  Monday, March 05, 2001 2:09 AM

To: Canadian Zinc Corporation (E-mail); Chris Reid (E-mail); CPAWS (E-mail); Deh Cho First Nations
(E-mail); DFO David Tyson (E-mail); Don Antoine (E-mail 2) (E-maif); Doug Tate (E-mail); Ecology
North (E-mail}; lannick Lamirande (E-mail); J. Peter Campbell (E-mail); Julie Dahl (E-mail); Karl
Lauten (E-mail); Kathryn Emmett (E-mail); Paul Kraft (E-mail); Pete Cott (E-mail); Peter J. Ewins. D.
Phil (E-mail); Petr Cizek (E-mail); Ranjit Soniassy (E-mail); Roland Semjanovs (E-mail); William
{Bill) Carpenter (E-mail}

Cc: John Donihee (E-mail); John Donihee (E-mail)
Subject: DIAND response to Review Board IR

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact
Review Board

P.O. Box 938

Yellowknife, NT, X1A 2N7

Attention: Louie Azzolini:
RE: Information request - Information Request: Canadian Zinc Corporation

This refers to the MVEIRB information request (IR), dated Februaryl 16,2001, on
submissions made by the Nahanni National Park Reserve and the Canadian Parks and
Wilderness Society.

On the subject "Canadian Zinc proposed Cat Camp/Fuel Cache Retrieval and Clean-up"
please note the following:

1) A site visit by our Fort Simpson District inspectors is being planned for March 2/01.
During the inspection, an assessment of the current state of the fuel tanks will be made.

The inspection may show whether or not the tanks are losing fuel. A copy of the inspection
report will be provided to the MVEIRB as soon as possible.

2) With respect to the Agra Earth and Environmental 1993 report, please note that we do
not have a copy of the report on our files. A copy of the report may be obtained directly
from Agra or CZN in Vancouver.

3) With respect to the fue] measurement records, our understanding is that CZN visited the
site in the fall of 1999. A copy of the report may be obtained directly from CZN.

On the subject "Rehabilitation Site Restoration Model for Prairie Creck Mine", please note
that the request for the final report and DIAND's references regarding the efficacy of the
report is not applicable to the land use permit under review. However, a copy of the report
may be obtained from CZN.
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A report of a field inspection made by our Fort Simpson official to the site on September 7,
2000, is also attached.

I trust that this information is helpful.

Sincerely,
Ranjit Soniassy

Rs\CanZinCo\IR-to-Bd3.Mr!
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Luciano Azzolini, Environmental Assessment Officer,
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board,
Box 938, Yellowknife, NT. X1A 2N7

Phone (867) 873-9189; Fax 920-4761;

mveirb.nt.ca
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